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4th November 2019 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carer                  
 

Year 4 Residential Visit to Windermere – 22nd April – 24th April 2020 
 
 This year, we will be returning to the National Lakeside YMCA staying in the new accomodation. 

Whilst there,  the children will join in a series of exciting activities such as sailing, 
canoeing, kayaking, raft building, crate stacking, climbing wall, zip wiring , 
obstacle courses, bush craft, king swinging, high rope challenges, abseiling, zip wiring, campfire 
barbeque (these are to be confirmed nearer the date). All the equipment for these activities 
will be provided by the company who will offer expert instruction whilst 
closely guiding and supervising the children in small groups, together with 

staff from Crossflatts.   
 
The visit will take place over three days, Wednesday 22nd April to Friday 24th April 2020. The children will travel to 
and from the venue by coach. 
 
The total cost will be approximately £180 per child (depending on final numbers); we require £50.00 deposit to be 
paid before Friday 20th December 2019 by ParentPay. The full balance will be required by Friday 20th March 2020.  
If your child will not be attending this visit please email the admin team at: 
adminrequest@crossflatts.bradford.sch.uk  so that the amount can be removed from your ParentPay account.  
   
A full briefing will be held nearer the time so kit lists and the itinerary can be shared with parents and carers to 
ensure everyone knows what they require and are fully informed of the full outline of the three days nearer to the 
visit taking place so that important information is to hand at the appropriate time. 
 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us directly at school. 
 
Regards 
 
Year 4 Team 
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